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JB/CW                                                                                   4th September 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
                     
I am currently in the process of updating our sporting wall of fame and I am looking for any pictures you may have that 
we could use in School for a display. This may be your child in their Oakworth Juniors Football kit or them holding a 
trophy they have won at a dance competition. Equally, it could be them with a sporting celebrity or when they have 
represented School. If you could e-mail any pictures to: 
 
Jonathan.bradley@bronteacademytrust.org.uk 
 
Or alternatively hand any photos into the School office.  
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Mr J.Bradley 
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